
COMMUNITY BALL COURT NOTICE – CLOSED FOR HEALTH & SAFETY PURPOSES – MARCH 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO COMMUNITY BALL 

COURT USERS 

 

The Community Ball Court has been closed, 

under Health & Safety, due to the damaged 

Astro Turf.  

However, I can advise that the Works Order has 

been raised to the contractor (Pyramids 

Construction) to undertake the full 

refurbishment of the Community Ball Court, as 

approved by Wandsworth Borough Council. 

We shall keep you updated on the progress of 

the refurbishment, i.e. commencement and 

completion dates for these works. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.    

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-

Operative Ltd 

Goulden House Estate Staff 


